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February 2023

Hello dear readers,
with this *Toilet Paper” we would like to inform you about current topics in the Department
of Computer Science. As usual, we are happy to hear your feedback.

Please send any comments and wishes directly to oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de.
Receive The Toilet Paper via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE klo.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.
More FIN infos via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE info.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de Senden.

We are also active on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Telegram.

More at stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en.

Revision Courses ("Repetitorien”)

For some lectures of the German-speaking programs there are revision courses to help you
prepare for the exam, organised by students in higher semesters. So far, the following dates
have been announced:

Grundlagen der Praktischen Informatik: 20.02.-22.02., 10:00-16:00
Algorithmen und Datenstrukturen: 13.02.-15.02., 10:00-16:00

Up-to-date information on the revision courses can be found on the Website of the Fach-
schaft: https://stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/services/repetitorien.

FIN Games Night

This semester’s last FIN Games Night will take place
on February 17th! We’ll start at the usual time, at 5 p.m.
in 027/123.

Asusual, a FIN-curated selection of games and snacks will
be at your disposal, as usual additions from personal col-
lections are welcome.

Ifyou have questions, please direct them to fin@lists.uni-
ulm.de. Otherwise, whether you’re an established games
night expert or novice: Just come by, we’re looking for-
ward to seeing you there!

stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en/
fachschaft/events/games-night
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Uniparty Kick-Offs

This summer semester, too, there will be a number of parties at the university.

Two of them will soon have their first organisational meetings. So if you’d like to get invol-
ved in the organisation and take a look behind the scenes of such an event:

Just drop by the kick-offs, no strings attached:

The SoNaFe ("SommerNachtsFest”) is one of the biggest university parties in southern Ger-
many and takes place every year in the summer semester between buildings 45 and 47 of
Uni West as an open-air event with two stages (one with a DJ and one for live bands), as
well as food and drink stands. In contrast to regular uni parties, up to 3000 people come
to SoNaFe! To manage such a big event, some organisers and helpers are needed, hence
interested people are invited to a first meeting at February 2nd. at 6 p.m. in HS.

The BEPIC Party is organised every semester by students of Biology, Electrical Engineer-
ing, Psychology, Informatics and Chemistry (the first letters of each department form the
acronym BEPIC). The kick-off takes place on February 9th at 6 p.m. in 027/123.

Both new faces and people with party experience are welcome!

Meme of the Month

WHEN THE ONLY QUESTIIIN YOU
URNAT

Here we publish the best meme in each issue.

Anyone can send in memes to:

oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de, preferably with "Meme of the Month” in the sub-
ject line. We’re looking forward to your creative ideas!
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